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To whom it may concern,
 
I am writing in regards to the current consideration being given to extending the Emergency
Power until October 2022.
 

In the fight against the coronavirus, the Australian government has enacted a series of
measures that have expanded executive powers.
While Australians have been quite supportive of this type of government control its time to
consider if these types of powers are still 
required or even relevant in the current climate.

The fact is, we are no longer in a pandemic or state of emergency, almost 90% of Australians are
vaccinated and have a good access to
The multitude of vaccinations on offer and simply put, it is time for Australians to be able to live
their lives as normal.
 
The States have been given unprecedented powers to the point where it has violated our
individual rights, at times this was required
But that time has now passed. Remove these powers and allow the people to get on with their
lives.
 
Regards,
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